
   
   

 

 

 

 

June 2023 

Welcome to Woods Kindergarten! We look forward to having your child at Woods next school year.   

Because our supply budget will not support all of the activities we have planned for this year, we are 
seeking the voluntary donation of supplies which your child can utilize throughout the year.   

Recommended individual student supplies:   
● Full size backpack! 
 
We also have needs for “community” supplies which are utilized by all of our students and we would 
greatly appreciate your voluntary donations.  
 
Community supplies: 
● kleenex 
● liquid hand soap 
● Elmer’s purple glue sticks (standard size) 
● ziploc bags (sandwich, quart, gallon, snack sizes) 
● sanitizer 
● white cardstock 
● Clorox/Lysol wipes 
● Play-doh 
 
Should you prefer to make a monetary donation, you can make a donation to “Woods Elementary 
School” designating your gift be used for Kindergarten classroom supplies. Your check should be given to 
the school office manager and will be deposited in our Student Body account and designated for use in 
your child’s classroom. 

Please allow us to thank you in advance for your support. Your donations allow us to provide your child 
with additional experiences which will enhance their education. Should you have any questions or 
concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Respectfully yours, 

Woods Kindergarten Teachers 

 


